## **Cherry Hills North HOA Meeting 9/24/2015**

A virtual meeting was held September 24, 2015.

Members participating: Jennifer Niederhauser, Brian Harris, Joe Eikelberner, Deborah Donovan, Lissa Burkholder, Tal Diamante, Alan Levin and Jenny Walter

A motion made by Brian Harris to authorize the CHN HOA president to sign an assignment which transfers the monument agreement between the CHN HOA and the City of Cherry Hills to the Cherry Hills North Metro District was unanimously approved. The HOA board also unanimously approved the transfer of \$5504.39 from the HOA to the Metro District upon completion of this assignment transfer. These funds act as compensation for the installation of monument lighting at the Holly/Canby monument per the proposal by Colorado Lighting which was not completed by the HOA.

Submitted by Jenny Walter jabradley74@hotmail.com